
 
 

The Ambassador of Norway 
H.E. Mr Robert Kvile and Mrs Erna Alice Størkson 
request the pleasure of your company at a reception 

 
to celebrate 17 May. On that day, we are commemorating the Men of Eidsvoll  

and the Norwegian Constitution, but we are also cherishing democracy, friendship  
and welcoming summer. 

 
Tuesday, May 17, 2022, at 17.00hrs 

 
 
 

Na Zátorce 20                   Please RSVP by May 10, 2022 to 

Praha 6 - Bubeneč               +420257111507/barbora.janoutova@mfa.no 


